
 

National Teacher Appreciation Week: May 2-6, 2016 

We invite you to honor your favorite teachers during National Teacher Appreciation Week. 

Teachers play a key role every day in the lives of their students but parents often don’t have the 

opportunity to say thank you every day.  This year, take the time to thank a teacher that has made 

a difference with the help of Grinnell-Newburg Educational Excellence (GNEE).  

 

Anyone wishing to support GNEE and honor an educator may write a personal note to the teacher 

and include a donation to GNEE.  Donations go to support the GNEE Mini-Grant program, which 

supplies teachers with grant funds to purchase supplies for their curriculum that are outside of the 

classroom budget but beneficial for student learning.   

 

Donations may be sent to GNEE at 1510 Penrose Street, P.O. Box 344, Grinnell, IA 50112. Please 

make checks payable to GPCF and put “Teacher Appreciation” in the memo line.  You may also 

donate online at gnee.org.  GNEE will deliver all notes to the honorees in late May.   

 

Please fill out and detach the form below to include a special note to your favorite teacher along 

with your donation to GNEE.   Thank you! 

 

 

 

Dear   _______________________________,         May 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

__________________________________ 


